
                                                                                                                                                   November 11th-15th  

This Week 

We had an incredible week learning about the letter “I”.  This week we read My ‘I’ Sound 

Box, watched the Sesame Street Letter I Podcast, sang along to our ‘I’ poem and sorted 

pictures that began with the long and short sound that ‘I’ makes. 

 

This week we learned all about bears.  Throughout the week we read stories about bears 

including Bears Don’t Share, Share Big Bear, Share, and Going on a Bear Hunt.  During 

circle time we learned that bears hibernate (sleep for a long time) through the winter.  

During our craft time we had fun creating a brown bear paper bag puppet, a hibernating 

bear in a cave, and a map to use if we ever go on a bear hunt.  Throughout the week we 

learned about Smokey Bear.  Smokey Bear taught us how to be safe and responsible with 

fire while we are camping. 

 

On Wednesday, we read and sang the story Teddy Bear’s Picnic.  After the story we 

worked together to turn our classroom into a campground where we could have our own 

teddy bear picnic.  Kiddos helped roll up the rug and set out blankets to eat on.  We 

enjoyed a picnic lunch of sandwiches, juice boxes, apple sauce, carrots and teddy gram 

cookies for dessert!  After the picnic we made sure our campsite was picked up and 

returned to normal. 

 

On Thursday, we went on a nature walk!  We had fun exploring the “woods” and “fields” 

behind the preschool.  On our walk we enjoyed a picnic snack! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking 

Ahead 

November 27th 
No After School 

 
November 28th 
Thanksgiving 

No School 
 

November 29th 
No School 

 

 Pre-K 4 Awesome News! 

Next Week 

We will be 
learning about 

nature and 
turkeys. 

Letter Of The 
Week 

Uu 


